
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Tri-Budget to transform Iraq into workshop due to potential

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with His Excellency Mr. Stephen

Charles Hitchen, the newly appointed British Ambassador to Iraq on 18/9/2023, and wished him

success in his diplomatic mission in Iraq, and affirmed the importance of the openness of Iraq

to its regional and international surrounding, and the firm desire and keenness towards it. All

in what achieve the interests of its people and preserve its sovereignty. 

His Eminence indicated the nature of variables in the Iraqi scene and stated that the tri-

budget will transform the country into a workshop due to its protentional, opportunities, and

service, rebuilding, and development projects. H.E. illustrated the importance of preserving

the stability of Iraq, due to its impact on regional and international stability.

Moreover, H.E. stressed the importance of reforming the administrative reality in the country

as it suffered overlapping and decline of laws, requiring update and upgrade of laws to

intertwine with the challenges and available opportunities.


